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The Appraisal Institute is finalizing plans for four workshops for general associate members who
have not yet finished their general demonstration appraisal reports. The workshop is not a course or
a seminar, but an independent learning experience with individualized guidance from expert demo
graders and seminar instructors. The facilitators will answer questions and direct associates to
appropriate text materials to help them complete the demonstration report requirements
successfully.
Associate members who attend the 2008 General Demonstration Appraisal Report Workshops must
be current in their dues and must not be subject to current disciplinary action by the Appraisal
Institute. Workshop attendees must have all required course work for their particular MAI
designation path successfully completed prior to submitting their application.
 The cost of the workshop is $695. Participants are responsible for arranging and paying for all
transportation, lodging, meals, and incidentals. The final payment of $595 (less the $100 application
fee) is due two weeks prior to the first day of the workshop.
 The workshops will take place at the following: March 30-April 3 in Dallas, Tex.; June 22-26 in
Boston, Mass.; September 21-25 in Greensboro, N.C.; and October 21-25 in Las Vegas, Nev.
For more information, contact Marilyn Moore, associate and prospective member services, at
mmoore@appraisalinstitute.org or (312) 335-4179.
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